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From: Cathy Adams <cathyadams@canada.com>
To: Bill_Knight@translink.bc.ca

CC: Lisa_Muri@dnv.org, Janice_Harris@dnv.org, Jim_Cuthbert@dnv.org, Alan_Nixon@dnv.org, Ernie_crist@dnv.org,
Richard_Walton@dnv.org, Maureen_McKeonHolmes@dnv.org, James_Ridge@dnv.org, Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org,
Shana_Burrows@dnv.org, Donna_Howes@dnv.org, Ross_Taylor@dnv.org, bplatts@shaw.ca, valeriem@blaze.ca,
John_Miller@ultranet.ca, Hugh_Murray@shaw.ca, newsroom@northshoreoutlook.com, fonvca@fonvca.org, corrie@kost.ca,
pairofknees@telus.net, allandorr@shaw.ca, m.bragg@shaw.ca, andersen@sagafc.com, rpolly@shaw.ca

To Translink, et al

The upcoming announcement of the use of  the B.C. Rail lands in North 
Vancouver District  for a transit depot, to be made on Friday by Mayor 
Barbara Sharp and Translink,  is extremely interesting.
As a community leader in the Lower Capilano area, I have knowledge that the 
B.C. Rail lands are not zoned for  use as a transit depot. There has been 
no discussion, at least on a public level, on this issue.

I would like to ask Mayor Sharp whether she, as well as the councillors and 
residents of North Vancouver City,  would appreciate being told what will 
happen in their municipality, rather than consulted!

I suggest that this announcement is very premature, and that it would only 
be appropriate if zoning and approval were in place.

Cathy Adams, President
Lions Gate Neighbourhood Association

(604)  987-8695
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